
Meadowview Behavioral Hospital 
 
 

 
May 3, 2024 
 
Mr. John Kniery 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
525 West Jefferson Street 
Springfield, IL 62761 
 
 
Re:  Annual Progress Report 
 Project Number:  #23-008 
 Facility Address:  Wood Sage Road, Lot #2, North Peoria, IL 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kniery: 
 
This is the annual progress report for Project 23-008.  The project was approved on May 9, 2023 
by the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board in the amount of $34,333,404. 
 
We have completed a site plan and preliminary design of the hospital.  The site plan has been 
approved by the City of Peoria.  The scope and size of the project have not changed since issuance 
of the permit.  Costs incurred/signed agreements are approximately $250,000 and we continue to 
expect that the final cost of the project will be within the CON approved amount of $34,333,404.  
The project is being funded with cash and securities, consistent with the sources of funding 
identified in the permit application.  We continue to anticipate that the project will be completed 
by the date noted in the permit application, which is December 31, 2025. 
  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
I2 Health, LLC 

 

By:   
Name:  Martina Sze 
Title:    Chief Development Officer 

 


